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Region 11 ol
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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Attention: Mr., J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station

Unit 1

Docket No. 50-416

License No. NPF-13

File 0260/1L-835.0

Omission of Smoke Detectors
from Original Plaut Design

Reference: LER 82-060/01 T-0

AECM-82/417

On September 10, 1982, during an inspection by the Fire Protection
Coordinator, two areas in the Auxiliary Building containing safety
related cable were found to have no smoke detectors. Attached is LEK
82-060/01 T-0, an interim report.

Yours truly,
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Attachment S
cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley (w/a)

Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/o)

Mr. T. B. Conner (w/o)

Mr. G. B. Taylor (w/o)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a)
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Document Control Desk (w/a)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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